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							FRIENDS	OF	THE	PATTERSON	LIBRARY	MINUTES		
May	13,	2019	

 
	
CALL	TO	ORDER:	The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	President,	Susan	
Guest,	at	1:00	PM	in	the	library	conference	room.	
 
MEMBERS	PRESENT:		Pat	Burch,	Trudy	DeGroot,	Susan	Guest,	
Barbara	Hartsell,	Sue	Henderson,	Donald	Hess,	Marcie	Homer,	Judy	
Mullins,	Julie	Ann	Rapp	
	
PLEDGE	OF	ALLEGIANCE:		Members	recited	the	Pledge	of	Allegiance.	
	
INTRODUCTIONS:		No	new	introductions.	
	
MINUTES:	The	minutes	of	the	April	8,	2019	meeting	were	read	and	
approved.		
 
TREASURER’S	REPORT:	Treasurer,	Sue	Henderson,	reported	that	the	
balance	as	of	March	11	was	$3,691.17.		After	expenses	and	deposits,	
the	balance	as	of	today,	May	8,	is	$4,461.79.		We	made	$920.26	on	the	
April	book	sale.			
	
BOOK	SALE	REPORT:		Trudy	didn’t	have	anything	to	report,	except		
that	we	have	books	to	sort	today.	
		
LIBRARIAN’S	REPORT:		No	report,	as	Xia	was	not	in	attendance.	
	
PRESIDENT’S	REPORT:		Nothing	to	report.	
	
OLD	BUSINESS:		Judy	said	she	and	Trudy	were	wondering	about	
changing	our	meeting	months,	which	are	currently	June	&	July,	to	
July	&	August	because	Trudy	is	on	vacation	in	Holland	the	month	of	
August	and	not	able	to	attend	the	meeting.		After	discussion,	it	was	
decided	that	we	will	meet	in	June	and	be	off	in	July	and	August.		So,	
our	next	meeting	will	be	June	10th.	
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OLD	BUSINESS	(continued):	
Julie	Ann	Rapp	said	that	Hometown	Buffet	in	Turlock	is	very	
appreciative	of	the	books	from	the	Patterson	Friends	of	the	Library	
which	she	takes	to	them.	
	
Judy	Mullins	brought	up	the	fact	that	Lorene	Moeller	asked	how	we	
did	at	the	book	sale	and	wanted	to	know	what	we	do	with	the	leftover	
books.		She	said	she	saw	a	book	bin	in	town	near	Ernie’s	Taqueria	
and	if	we	want	her	to,	she	would	take	a	box	of	books	every	so	often	
when	she	comes	to	the	library,	and	put	them	in	the	bin	for	us.		There	
was	discussion	and	Susan	said	she	would	try	to	find	out	more	
information	about	the	book	bin	before	we	put	any	books	in	it.	
	
NEW	BUSINESS:		Donald	Hess	he	thought	that	we	could	use	another	
hand	cart	on	which	to	load	the	books	when	we	sort	and	also	when	we	
set	up	and	take	down	the	book	sales.		The	one	we	have	Judy	Mullins	
brought	in.		Donald	inquired	about	the	Friends	purchasing	another	
cart.		There	was	discussion	and	Sue	Henderson	made	a	motion	for	
Judy	to	purchase	another	book	cart	and	Sue	will	reimburse	her.		The	
motion	was	seconded	by	Barbara	Hartsell	and	motion	passed.			
	
ADJOURNMENT:	The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	1:30	PM.			Next	
meeting	will	be	June	10,	2019	at	1:00	PM.	
 
Respectfully	submitted,		
	
	
	
Judy	Mullins,	Secretary		
	


